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PROCEDURAL ORDER 
 
 
 
Entered: August 5, 2010 
 

 
BY THE HEARING OFFICER: 
 
 By Application filed June 4, 2010, Qwest Communications 
International, Inc. of Denver, Colorado, and CenturyLink, Inc. 
of Vancouver, Washington (collectively referred to as “Joint 
Applicants”), seek approval of an indirect transfer of control 
of Qwest Corporation, Qwest Communications Company, LLC and 
Qwest LD Corp.  Notice of the Application appeared in the Daily 
Record, Omaha, Nebraska, on June 10, 2010. Petitions of Formal 
Intervention were filed by Cox Nebraska Telcom, LLC (Cox) and 
Charter Fiberlink-Nebraska, LLC (Charter) on July 8, 2010, and 
July 12, 2010, respectively. Those petitions were granted by the 
Commission on July 27, 2010.  
 
 A planning conference was held on August 3, 2010.  Timothy 
Goodwin and Jack Shultz appeared in person for the joint 
applicants and Tre Hendricks appeared via telephone.  Deonne 
Bruning appeared for Cox.  K.C. Halm and Brian Nixon appeared 
telephonically for Charter.   
 
 It was agreed by all parties represented that a list of 
issues would be filed and served electronically on the joint 
applicants and on one another on or before August 13, 2010. 
Prefiled testimony would be filed concurrently and served 
electronically by all parties and Commission staff (if 
presenting a witness at the hearing) on August 27, 2010, by 5:00 
p.m. central time.   
 
 The hearing on this application will be held on September 
21, 2010, commencing at 1:00 central time in the Commission 
Hearing Room, 300 The Atrium Building, 1200 N Street, Lincoln, 
Nebraska, 68508. The Commission has also reserved September 22, 
2010, for the hearing, if needed. The hearing will be held in 
legislative format. Commissioners and staff may question 
witnesses; however no cross-examination will be permitted by the 
parties. A telephone bridge will be made available for persons 
located outside of Lincoln to listen in on the hearing. The 
number is 1-888-820-1398. The Attendee Code is 5582059#.  
 



Application No. C-4280  Page 2 

 
O R D E R 

 
 IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED by the Hearing Officer in the 
above-captioned matter that the procedural schedule set forth 
above be and it is hereby adopted.  

 
MADE AND ENTERED at Lincoln, Nebraska, this 5th day of 

August, 2010. 
 
 
      
     By: ______________________________ 
      Frank E. Landis 

Hearing Officer 
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